
 

Primary – Maple Class  

This term, in Maple class, the boys have been playing together and socialising well.  We have been 

doing a range of activities that have helped them to interact positively including: nerf gun battles, 

football, den- building, visits to playgrounds and robot-building using blocks. We also celebrated World 

Book Day by dressing up (pictured here are Willie Wonka and Eliza Doolittle).  Everyone has enjoyed 

the visits from our music therapist, Matthew, and there have been lots of interesting noises coming 

from our classroom! 

 

 

In Maths, we are continuing to learn about shapes and are also exploring direction (using a compass, 

clockwise/anticlockwise and map-reading) and angles. 

 

 

In Science, we are learning about 

conception, birth and human development.   

 

In English, the boys are using their knowledge of similes and 

metaphors to write descriptions of pictures. ‘The water is as soft 

as oil,’ and, ‘Look at the jellyfish glowing pink in the light,’ are 

two examples of beautiful imagery created by them. 

 

At Easter, I am leaving Notton House Academy to move to 

a school closer to home. I will really miss the boys and am 

extremely proud of everything they have achieved.  It has 

been very rewarding witnessing their development at 

Notton and I hope they continue to settle in and thrive. I 

would also like to thank parents and carers for all your positive and helpful feedback and 

communication.  Anna x 

 


